
Griffith University calls for nominations for Instrumental Students in years 5 to 8 to participate the 

Middle School State Honours Ensemble Program in Rockhampton Friday 24 March -  Sunday 26 

March 2017, North Rockhampton State High School. 

Griffith University invites middle school students (Years 5 - 8 in 2017) instrumentalists and vocalists 

for this activity.  Placements are available for students studying violin, viola, cello, double bass, flute, 

clarinet, oboe, bassoon, saxophone (alto/tenor/baritone), french horn, trumpet, trombone, 

euphonium, tuba, percussion and voice (Soprano, Alto, Tenor or Bass).  

Students will be required to contribute a fee of $270 towards the cost of this program.    

Students who have previously attended found the non-residential camp to be motivating and 

inspirational. 

Nominations close on Friday 18th November but to allow Ian to complete what he has to do make 

sure you have taken care of this by the first of November. Please indicate your interest in being 

nominated by your school by emailing Ian King at ian_King@rok.catholic.edu.au . Parents will need 

to supply your Childs’ Full Name, your Email Address (not student), Parent mobile/ daytime Phone 

and child’s age and 2017 Year Level and the Instrument/voice type they are nominating for. 

Please view the SHEP INFORMATION to find out further information about the SHEP program and 
the nomination process. 
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